
From: Wolfe, Jay <JayWolfe@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/24/2017 2:59:27 PM
Subject: RE: Question on deadline today

I have not heard anything about that and do not know of any input from our office.  $850 million specifically for dam 
repairs sounds like an astronomically high number.
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 2:52 PM

To: Wolfe, Jay; Glaccum, David

Subject: FW: Question on deadline today
 
Jay/ David- does this ring any bells?
 
From: Self, Jamie [mailto:jself@thestate.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 2:08 PM

To: Adams, Chaney; Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Question on deadline today
 
Running this down for McClatchy. 
 
It's our understanding that Trump put together a list of infrastructure needs with input from governors.
 
For South Carolina, the projects are $850 million in accelerated repairs for dams damaged in the October 2015 
flooding and assessed by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers. 

 
Can you confirm that the governor/governor's administration gave this input? 
 
Best,
 
Jamie
 
--
Jamie Self
Government reporter
The State, Columbia
Covering: Gov. Nikki Haley, S.C. GOP & K-12 education
@jamiemself
office: 803-771-8658
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